
From: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 4:18 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gala Tickets 

  

  

I received an invite and attended the CIC 50th Anniversary Gala in my official capacity on Thursday 

December 5th from CIC. One staff member accompanied me.  

  

I received an invite and attended the Haitian American Museum Gala in my official capacity on Friday 

December 6th from the Haitian American Museum. One staff member accompanied me.  

  

Kind Regards,  

  

Angela Clay 

46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 
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